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The committee met several times during the 2007-2008 academic year. 

The following is a summary of the key topics addressed: 

1. The committee members were concern that the dissemination of information pertinent to 

computing pedagogical equipment, and computer related issues do not flow effectively and 

optimally to the various college constituents. There is no a well defined process for faculty 

feedback related to their experience with the implemented or proposed technology. The committee 

decided that temporarily an electronic newsletter will serve as the vehicle for disseminating 

technology related issues. 

2. The committee discussed with the chief librarian the rationale of not installing “Microsoft Office 

Software” on the QCC Library’s computers. 

3. The committee met with the e-Portfolio principals and discussed the implementation of the 

e-portfolio and the e-portfolio as part of the Academies.  

4. The committee was informed and updated on initiatives: 

a. i-Tunes University – CUNY/QCC 

b. CUNY First 

c. IT department college wide  implementations 

5. Elections were held for the 2008 – 2009 academic year 


